
April 21, 1988 

MEMORANDUM FOR: SIMS.FILE DISTRIBUTION 
jDocket File 

FROM: Charles M. Trammell, Project Manager NRC-&-LPDRs 
Project Directorate V PD5 Reading 
Division of Reactor Projects - III, CMTrammell 
IV, V and Special Projects JLee 

GWKnighton 
SUBJECT: SIMS VERIFICATION AND EXPLANATION OF ANOMALIES 

SAN ONOFRE, UNIT NO. 1 

The following SIMS generic items for San Onofre Unit No. 1 have dates 
for "implementation complete" which are earlier than the "imposition complete" 
date (SE date). (Normally, you would expect the SE to be issued first, 
followed by licensee implementation).  

The reason for these apparent anomalies is due in each case to the 
NUREG-0737 "post-implementation review," by which we reviewed and reported on 
the item after the licensee had completed it. The items are: 

I.A.1.1.3 II.E.4.1.2 
I.A.1.3.1 II.E.4.2.5.A 
I.A.1.3.2 II.E.4.2.6 
II.B.4.1 II.E.4.2.7 
II.B.4.2.A III.D.3.3.2 
II.B.4.2.B 
II.K.3.17 
II.K.3.3 
II.K.3.9 
F-63 
F-64 
F-65 

original signed Charles M. Trammell 

Charles M. Trammell, Project Manager 
Project Directorate V 
Division of Reactor Projects - III, 
IV, V and Special Projects 

cc: R. Gilbert 
G. Knighton 

Contact: C. Trammell 
492-1363 
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* 9 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

April 21, 1983 

MEMORANDUM FOR: SIMS FILE 

FROM: Charles M. Trammell, Project Manager 
Project Directorate V 
Division of Reactor Projects - III, 
IV, V and Special Projects 

SUBJECT: SIMS VERIFICATION AND EXPLANATION OF ANOMALIES 
SAN ONOFRE, UNIT NO. 1 

The following SIMS generic items for San Onofre Unit No. 1 have dates 
for "implementation complete" which are earlier than the "imposition complete" 
date (SE date). (Normally, you would expect the SE to be issued first, 
followed by licensee implementation).  

The reason for these apparent anomalies is due in each case to the 
NUREG-0737 "post-implementation review," by which we reviewed and reported on 
the item after the licensee had completed it. The items are: 

I.A.1.1.3 II.E.4.1.2 
I.A.1.3.1 II.E.4.2.5.A 
I.A.1.3.2 II.E.4.2.6 
II.B.4.1 II.E.4.2.7 
II.B.4.2.A III.D.3.3.2 
II.B.4.2.B 
II.K.3.17 
II.K.3.3 
II.K.3.9 
F-63 
F-64 
F-65 

Charles M. Trammell, Project Manager 
Project Directorate V 
Division of Reactor Projects - III, 
IV, V and Special Projects 

cc: R. Gilbert 
G. Knighton 

Contact: C. Trammell 
492-1363


